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TOTAL MINATOME CORPORATION 

Mr. Rand Carroll 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(FAX: (505) 827-8177 

Dear Mr. Carroll: 

April 7, 1995 

Re: Case No. 11229 
Powell #1 
Chaves County, New Mexico 

Per our telephone conversation on April 6, 1995, this is to confirm that our company will meet its 
obligation to plug and abandon the subject well. 

As indicated in the April 5, 1995 conversation between Ray Smith in your offices and Duane 
Tessier with Total Minatome Corporation, we are currently gathering the well data and contacting 
various service companies in order to get a cost estimate for plugging this well. 

We, therefore, at your suggestion, hereby request a continuance of the hearing now scheduled for 
April 10, 1995 until May 4, 1995. 

Cordially, 

AJMXpak 
cc: Mr. Ray Smith 

(Fax #505-748-9720) 
Doug Burgess 
Jean-Louis Geyelin 
Deborah Gilchrist 
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